Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to put in a submission into the proposed "Health Insurance
Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013"
legislation.

As a member of the public, I strongly support this proposed legislation. I am
reminded about a case on the 8th January, 2011 (Adelaide Now/Sunday Malil
newspaper) where a couple terminated twin boys just so they could have a little

girl

I find this appalling - and also even more so because my tax dollars are being
used to fund these activities.

Therefore like many Australians, | hope this legislation is passed and ultimately
and abortions based on sex selection are banned in Australia.

It would be appreciated if you can please keep my name and address
confidential.

Kind regards,





